NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Central Valley Town Planning and Land Use Commission

Central Valley Planning and Land Use Commission will hold a Public Hearing for the Charlie
Evans — River View West Subdivision. All those wishing to express public comment or
concern may attend the public hearing scheduled for Wednesday November 13, 2024 at
7:30 pm at the Central Valley Community Center, 50 West Center Street, Central Valley,
Utah.

Plans can be reviewed at the Central Valley Office during business hours.

Karen Busk
Member/Secretary

Central Valley Town Planning and Land Use Commission

Posted: November 8, 2024 — Utah State Public Website, Central Valley Town Hall.

IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE AMERICAN’S WITH DISABILITIES ACT, INDIVIDUALS NEEDING SPECIAL
ACCOMMODATIONS DURING THIS MEETING SHOULD CONTACT KAREN BUSK, (435-287-9478) AT LEAST 24 HOURS
PRIOR TO THIS MEETING.




